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NEWSLETTER WEEK 6

Hello!

We are just starting Week 6 and the midterms are slowly coming closer, |
hope everyone is keeping up with their deadlines. Still, If you want to
procrastinate and relax a little come join some of our fun events this week!

News from the GO

ECO WARRIOR POINTS

Do you remember the eco-warrior points? Don't miss the chance to win
coupons in Elliott and other prizes. The way to accumulate points is very



easy! Just pick an activity that gives you points and send us a picture, we will
keep track of your points

Events Points
Clean Ups (on their own) 20
EGO Events each 10-25
Keep Cup 5
Donations for sustainable organisations 15

Attending Demonstrations/ doing activism stuff 25
Organising demonstrations etc 35
Starting own project 35

Sending us paper for website about sustainability 15

Eating vegan Sandwich in Elliott 1
Gardening 15
Plastic free alternatives 5

Upcoming Events

PAPER-MAKING WORKSHOP



The Green Office, in collaboration with Litra, has decided to organize a
paper-making workshop. It is the first time we are doing this and there are
limited spots for the event, so if you are interested make sure to come in
groups of 3 or 4 people and bring your own towels (to dry the paper) and
dry flowers (to decorate). The event will take place this Wednesday (6/9) in
the Elliott downstairs area and it starts at 4:30 on Wednesday. For more
information on how this works visit our Instagram and sign up for a time
slot here.

ZB LIBRARY EXCHANGE

Did you have fun in the clothing exchange a few weeks ago? Then visit the
ZB library on Saturday from 14:00 to 16:00. The Library is organizing an
exchange with the Eleanor Green Office and many other organizations in
Middelburg, including the HZ Green Office as well! So if you found nice
things in our clothing exchange we would definitely recommend you to
come to this one.




ANNE GARDENING

Last but not least, if you like gardening and you really need a break from
your studies, join our gardening and cleaning session in the Anne parking
lot on Saturday at 14:00. Since the weather is getting colder, we will also
have some hot drinks ready for those who need them during the event.

Volunteers

MUSHROOM FARM

Thanks to some of our enthusiastic volunteers who formed a group to work
on the project, the mushroom farm is starting back up again! If anyone is
interested in this project or any other future projects from the GO, please
join the volunteer WhatsApp group here.

What we did this Week

Just a little insight on what we do during the week and what we discuss in



our meetings :)

o meeting with the Dean

» Sent off the second UCRadio recording

e Produced the first video about the Fridays for Future protest
e meeting with Litra

e Printed and distributed the Green Guides

e Inaugurated the sustainable cup section next to the Eleanor coffee
machine

That is it for this week! Thank you for reading!

The Eleanor Green Office
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